
From: Joanna Zimny
To: "maryjaneiverson@hotmail.com"
Cc: Mai Vang
Subject: appealed tax assessment for 900 Thomas
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 7:27:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High

Good morning Ms. Iverson,
 
We tried to reach you by phone yesterday for your Legislative Hearing for your tax assessment appeal
(two voicemails were left), but were unable to reach you. This matter has been rescheduled to
Tuesday, March 18, 2025 via phone between 9 and 11 am.

We tried to reach you at 612-710-0841, if this is incorrect please let us know ASAP.

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905.

Thank you!

Joanna

 
Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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